Our dear board member Kickan Einarsson took his last breath on April 7, after a short time in a coma. Her importance in further developing the work for solidarity with the Palestinian refugee children and other children in CYC, Shatila and Nahr el Bared we cannot describe in words right now. Rest in Peace Kickan!. We will continue the work in your spirit, with our eyes set on the best interests of the children.

Lota, peter, Nestor, Eva CYC Foundation-Sweden

لقد لفظت عضو مجلس الإدارة العزيزة كيكان إينارسون أنفاسها الأخيرة في 7 أبريل 2024، بعد دخولها في غيبوبة لفترة قصيرة. لا يمكننا وصف أهميتها في مواصلة تطوير العمل من أجل التضامن مع الأطفال اللاجئين الفلسطينيين وغيرهم من الأطفال في CYC شاتيلا ونهر البارد بالكلمات الأن.

ارقدي بسلام كيكان

سنواصل العمل بروحك، وأعيننا مثبتة على المصالح الفضلي للأطفال.

شارلوت- بيتر- نيستور- أيفا مؤسسة الأطفال والفتوة- السويد